
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT MEMORANDUM 

 

19-155 

 

DATE: September 26, 2019 

 

TO: The Chairman and Members of the Plan Commission 

 

FROM: Roberta Grill, Planning & Development Services Director 

 

RE:  October 10, 2019 Plan Commission Meeting 

   
 

The Bartlett Plan Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, October 10, 2019 

has been CANCELLED due to the lack of agenda items. The next scheduled 

meeting will be Thursday, November 14, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

  

 

         

 
 

 
 


